
  
Planning, Development, & Zoning

December 15, 2021

Mary Catherine Hannah
720 W. Chisholm St.
Alpena, MI 49707

RE: Letter of Decision
Case # 21-SU-03 Telecommunication Tower Special Use Request                  

Dear Mary Catherine, 

At the Planning Commission meeting dated December 14, 2021, the Planning Commission considered 
your request for the special use of a telecommunication tower at 703 W. Chisholm St. 

This letter is to confirm the result of the meeting where the Planning Commission granted your special 
use request based on the Findings of Fact presented. The special use permit shall expire unless the use 
has begun within one year of approval. Please plan to submit three sets of drawings with your building 
permit application. Prior to construction beginning, the Plan Review must be complete and a Building 
Permit must be issued by the City of Alpena.   

If you have any questions regarding this decision or if we can assist you further, please feel free to reach 
out to our department at your convenience. 

Sincerely, 

Montiel Birmingham
Planning, Development, and Zoning Director
208 North First Avenue
Alpena, MI 49707
989.354.1771
montielb@alpena.mi.us


